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December, 2014
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Clement C. Moore, an American writer and poet is best known for his poem, “A
Visit From St. Nicholas.” This poetic focus brings out the magical touch of the
holiday season. Manasquan is truly a magical place, the evidence of this becomes

crystalized during the holiday season.

Last night, December 17, 2014 I had the pleasure of attending one of
Manasquan’s rich traditions, Mr. Weisert’s holiday concert. Mr. Weisert and his
student’s instilled the magic of the holidays and gave all in attendance the gift of
harmony during this season of thanks.

Manasquan’s School District’s commitment to excellence is achieved because a
staff of dedicated aspiring professional educators have a common goal: to do what
is best for students and continue looking for ways to achieve that goal

successfully. For this I am truly thankful.

I wish you and your family a safe and joyous holiday season.

- DA.FWW
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